City of FHesperia

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE
OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Public Hearing scheduled for the Regular Meetings of the
Hesperia City Council and the Hesperia Fire Protection District on Tuesday, December 6, 2011 has been

continued to the reqular meetings of the Hesperia City Council and Hesperia Fire Protection District on
Tuesday, January 17, 2012 at 6:30 p.m.:

1. Consideration of Ordinance No. 2011-17 amending the California Fire Code, the California Residential
Code, and the Hesperia Municipal Code.

Any person interested in the proposal may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 9700 Seventh Avenue, Hesperia,
California, (760) 947-1007 during normal business hours. The pertinent information will be available for
public inspection at the above address.

I, Eva Heter, Deputy City Clerk/Secretary to the City Council, Community Redevelopment Agency, Fire
Protection District and Water District do hereby certify that | caused to be posted the foregoing Notice of Cancellation and
Rescheduling of Public Hearing on December 7, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. pursuant to California Government Code and
Hesperia Resolution No. 2007-101.
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Eva Heter, Deputy City Clerk




